

2324 Second Street Pike • Newtown, PA 18940 215.598.8513 • pspadancer.com

Dear 2017 PSPA Family Member,

All classes start Tuesday, September 5 for the 2017 -2018 Season!

Welcome to your Voted #1 Best Dance & Theater School of Bucks County for our 22nd Year.

We have all of our wonderful teachers back as well as some new amazing staff that you have to meet! We have so many exciting new classes, workshops and performances planned for you! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us at pspastudios@gmail.com. Please visit our website www.pspastudios.com for additional information about this coming year! In October you will have a member login. The password is pspastudios@gmail.com, which will be available October 1st. This password is for PSPA members use only. Check out our website to be updated with all our new class info and please friend us on Facebook for all current info!

As we get started there are a few things we want to let you know about! The first week will be very busy. Please make sure to read this carefully so everything runs smoothly!

- 1. If you have not made payment yet or signed both your electronic and paper waiver for your child's classes, you need to do this BEFORE Tuesday, September 5th. To sign the electronic waiver, go to pspastudios.com to log into your account.
- 2. Parents must come in with their child on the first day of class to sign your child in and out. Please arrive early and bring your Registration Form with you when dropping your child off for class. We must have your form BEFORE your child starts class. This form can also be picked up at the front desk.
- 3. When you come in on your first day of classes:
 - Remember to have your child put all of their belongings in a cubby and have correct dress code.
 - For younger students make sure they visit the bathroom BEFORE class starts! Additional restrooms are available downstairs for all family members and friends! The passcode for the restrooms is available at the front desk.
 - Please review the dress code in the policies and procedures brochure before your first day of classes- you can pick up a brochure at the front desk.

Our director will be watching each and every student in their classes for the first few weeks to make sure all class placements are working to the benefit of our students! We will make changes if needed with in the month of September.

Each and every person involved in our program is experienced and dedicated in their determination to help your child achieve their goals. Some of these goals include self-confidence, physical coordination and muscular dexterity, as well as those of grace, poise and charm. You as parents have an equally important role to play. To a large extent your child's ultimate success depends on your encouragement. The enthusiasm you display plays an extremely valuable role in promoting your child's development within the activities undertaken. THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO SUBSTITUTE FOR YOUR APPROVAL AND ENTHUSIASM! For this reason we consider you a vital part of our program and greatly value your patience, encouragement and interest.

Please do not hesitate to ask any questions, as we are most eager to aid you in your understanding and participation in our program. We are excited to get started! Your children will have fun, meet new friends and learn SO much this year! The entire faculty and staff welcome you and wish you a fantastic year!

Sincerely,
PSPA Terri Lee
Founder and Artistic Director